
Neuse River Valley Model Railroad Club 

36th Annual  Train Show and Sale 
November  7 – 8,  2020 

 

Dear NRV Show Vendor: 

Many of you have been asking if we will be putting on the annual show at the Fairgrounds 
this year. As of the first of August the answer is YES.  The current pandemic will mandate 
a few changes to the show.  More on that later. 

The show will be 9am -5pm on November 7-8, 2020. The location is again the Jim Graham 
Building on the North Carolina State Fairgrounds.  Setup is from NOON till 8pm on 
Friday November 6 and 7am - 9am on Saturday morning. 

Tables are still $50 each with a block of 10 $450.  Please fill out and return the enclosed 
application with payment ASAP so that we can plan the table locations.  If you paid for 
tables in May your fall tables are paid for.  If you need more tables let me know, again 
ASAP.  If you are not planning to attend the show please let me know.  Your check will not 
be cashed until November 1 in case we have to cancel at the last minute. 

As far as the virus is concerned the following precautions will be observed:  1)  Tables will 
have increased spacing,  2)  Social distancing will be observed as far as possible,  3)  Hand 
sanitizer will be provided,  4)  Masks or face shields covering the nose and mouth will be 
required of ALL persons in the building.  There will be no exceptions and anyone not 
wearing a mask or face shield will be asked to leave.  We will have Security Officers on 
hand to help enforce this.  If a vendor or customer is asked to leave there will be no refund 
of table rental fees or admission. Vendors will not be allowed to remove their merchandise 
until after the show closes on Sunday. 

With your help we can make this show a success as it has been in the past.  We look 
forward to seeing you in November. 

 

 

George Lasley 

Show Grand Pooh Bah        919-757-4503 

John Ragan ,  Tom Garren 

Assistant Pooh Bahs 


